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Mayor Kevin McDonnell, City Council Members,
We need strong experienced people to serve on the GPAC. I recommend Ron
Chesnut,HalBahner and Brent Newell. Each of these candidates are experienced professionals
that have been contributing to Petaluma for some time. If they are appointed we will get
experienced advice planning for climate change, protecting the environment, land use and
urban planning.
Thank you for your consideration,
Bernie Album
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